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Join us for the 1:38 Women!!!! 
 
The stage has been set for the 7th Annual 1:38 Women's Conference on Saturday, March 12, 
2022 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m..  There are three ways to participate:   

1. Live in-person at St. Jude Parish in Erie; 
2. Virtually at satellite parishes as listed on the website;  
3. Virtually via Zoom at your own home.    

 
Two inspirationally, nationally acclaimed speakers, Patty Breen from Michigan, and Lisa 
Hendey from California, will be joining us. 
 
Our day will include presentations by the speakers, confessions, and Mass with Bishop Persico. 
 
For the past six years, we have brought together women from around the diocese and from 
surrounding States to our conferences.  We are asking for your support and effort in 
encouragement, evangelization, and prayers to the Holy Spirit in making this a Blessed event 
whether you attend in person, via Zoom at a participating parish, or via Zoom at your home!!! 
 
Please consider being a Parish Captain.  The tasks are few and simple, and not very time 
consuming, but will be very helpful towards accomplishing our goal of getting women from each 
parish in the diocese to come.  There is no need for concern about how to get it done. On the 
website are various handouts for promoting the Conference.  You can work within your Parish to 
promote this conference with the tools right here from the website.   
 
As we embark again this year on this hybrid format for our 1:38 Women’s Conference, please 
know that it is our hope to reach as many women as possible and share the benefits that our 
conference provides.  
 
Doing God's work is not only deeply rewarding, but also great fun!!!  Please contact me if you 
are interested in being a Parish Captain. God bless. 
 
 
Ginny Stanton       
Chairperson for Parish Captains    
Phone: (814) 746-5008      
Email:  Ginnystanton08@gmail.com  
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